
Borough of Matawan 
 

Public Notice 
 

Resolution 20-02-06 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Change Order No. 9 & Final to the Borough of 
Matawan 2017 Road Improvement Program Contract 2 exceeded the 20% limitation, and, in 
accordance with the Requirements Set Forth in NJAC 5:30-11.9 et seq., Resolution 20-02-06 
adopted February 4, 2020 authorized said Change Order for an additional expenditure of 
$45,660.52 to the original contract price of $1,341,223.33.  The nature of the original contract 
was for the 2017 Road Improvement Program Contract 2 for numerous roadway, drainage and 
watermain improvements along several roads in the Borough of Matawan.  The limits of work 
were extended to address safety concerns related to curb and sidewalk areas. Police Traffic 
Director manhours above the contract amount were required to safely and effectively facilitate 
the work on this project.  A copy of said Public Notice is available for inspection by the public 
and may be obtained at the Office of the Borough Clerk, Borough of Matawan, 201 Broad Street, 
Matawan, NJ during normal business hours, by contacting the Clerk at 
karen.wynne@matawanborough.com or on the Borough’s website www.matawanborough.com. 
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 
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